
  

Notice of Public Consultation Event:
Re: Proposed Next Phase of Leisure 
Development at the Long Marston Estate

St. Modwen is bringing forward the next phase of 
leisure and community facilities at Long Marston.

Members of the public are invited to view the 
proposals. This will provide an opportunity to 
influence the range of potential leisure and 
recreational uses including central facilities, outdoor 
activity area and woodlands.

The project team will be available to answer any 
questions you may have and to receive comments 
and feedback on the proposals.

The event will be held on:  
Wednesday 26th September 4pm – 8pm 

At: 
Quinton & Admington Village Hall,  
The Close, Lower Quinton  
Stratford Upon Avon, 
Warwickshire CV37 8SE 


